
   
 

Southern Tier Child Advocacy Center 
Presents 

 

Do your children use computers, tablets, mobile devices, video game consoles, etc.? 

If so, they are most likely accessing the internet on these devices. Join us for a 

presentation designed for parents and guardians about a fast-growing concern with 

our children in the modern age, internet safety! The NetSmartz Internet Safety 

presentation contains an abundance of information on how to speak with children of 

all ages from toddlers to adolescents about being safe while online, what to do 

when children run into problems online, and how you as a parent or guardian can 

help keep them safe! 

 

When: April 8th, 2024 @5:30pm 

 April 18th, 2024 @5:30pm 

Where: Virtually via Zoom 

 
To sign up or for more information, please contact Hope Wienk at 716-372-8532 or 

hope.wienk@alleganyco.gov  
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